
 
From: TERRY MILLER <saynewt@msn.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 8:38 AM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: RE: Concussion grenade training at Sheriffs Training Facility 
 
Molly, 
I have not heard from any of the individuals you listed below. I realize this is not a high priority item for 
the City but I would appreciate a response from someone. 
 
Thank you, 
Terry 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 
From: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2019 2:10:59 PM 
To: TERRY MILLER <SAYNEWT@msn.com> 
Subject: RE: Concussion grenade training at Sheriffs Training Facility  
  
Mr. Miller, 
  
I have forwarded your email to the Mayor, Council and Detective Brown with the Sheriff’s office.  You 
should be hearing from someone.   If you don’t by next week please let me know and I will follow up. 
  
Have a great weekend. 
  
From: TERRY MILLER <SAYNEWT@msn.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2019 1:30 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Concussion grenade training at Sheriffs Training Facility 
  
Molly, 
My name is Terry Miller, I am a resident of Green on Byron Dr. Each month there is a training session at 
the Summit Co. Sheriffs Facility at which time they detonate concussion grenades’, usually around 6 
times. Some of these explosions shake our house a ½ mile away. I believe that law enforcement officers 
need training to do their job. But I don’t understand why 6 explosions are needed to get the idea of how 
a concussion grenade works. 
I went to the facility today to ask why there were 6 explosions. He said he was not sure and that I should 
contact my city officials to file a complaint. Could you direct me to the proper person to make this 
happen? 
  
Thank You, 
Terry Miller 
2802 Byron Dr. 
216-276-4116 
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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